June 28, 2024
Dear Community Partner,

Safe Return Project is fiscally sponsored by Social Good Fund, a 501 (¢)(3) non-profit organization. Our vision as an
organization is to empower and increase the visibility of all those who have been impacted by the criminal legal
system as a whole. We are invested in building a base of power at the political, social, and economic levels of
formerly incarcerated persons across the state of California, addressing the root causes of poverty and the impact
that the criminal legal system has had on black people and communities of color.

Safe Return Project and Lift Up Contra Costa are proud to host a community event that will have a profound impact
on our society. This event, which encourages and supports women of color and gender equity, will foster a more
inclusive community. It will feature panel discussions and networking opportunities and most importantly, celebrate
the leadership and contributions of women of color. On Saturday, June 17, 2024, from 10:30 AM - 2:00 PM, we
have hand-picked a dynamic group of powerful regional leaders from our community who will lead three-panel
discussions focusing on women of color as elected officials and non-profit/advocacy leaders. We are excited to
celebrate the remarkable leadership and invaluable contributions of women of color with you!

We understand the value of your support, and we want to express our heartfelt gratitude. Your potential contribution
is not just a financial gift, but a symbol of your belief in our cause. We deeply appreciate your consideration and
potential support.

We are asking for your support in this valuable community event by contributing on one of the following
levels:

“She Ready Liberator” - $50,000 (Lifts the Limits for Gender Equity for Community Engagement)
“Impact Changer” - $40,000 (Provides Gender Equity Resources for Transformation)
“Community Engager” - $25,000 (Ensures Gender Equity is in the Forefront of Community Events)
“Supporter” - $10,000 (Supports the Gender Equity Movement)

“Friend” - $5,000 (Friend of Gender Equity)

Please make checks payable to Social Good Fund, memo Safe Return Project, and mail them to 12651 San Pablo
Ave, Richmond, CA 94805. We sincerely thank you for considering this opportunity to make a difference!

Contact MyNesha Guerrero, Administrative Assistant, at admin@safereturnprj.org if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Lo

Tamisha Walker
Executive Director
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